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  ==Your Message==
    Service category: Bylaws & Policies
    Account Number: 
    Subject: changing street names
    Message: I am very against changing the name of John A MacDonald
    Road. The streets in the neighborhood are named after Prime
    Ministers, John A was a prime minister and like him or hate him
    he was a prime minister. The City may not need much to implement
    the change but it means amore trouble for the people who address
    is John A MacDonald Road. We have to inform all our Friends,
    relatives near and far and businesses. We will have to get
    passports and I.D.s Changed. It will be big job and a lot of work
    for us. It doesn't really accomplish anything anyway.
    Attachment:
   

==Your Details==
First Name: George
Last Name: Leggott
Email: 
Confirm Email: 
Neighbourhood where you live: Confederation Park
Phone Number: 
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